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NOTIFICATION

This is for general information of all students of North-Eastern Hill University, that those
who are hostellers and have left NEHU Campus for their native place(s) / home town(s), in view
of Covid-19 pandemic, should not come back to stay in the University Hostels until further order.
The matter shall be reviewed as per directions received from the MHA / MHRD, Government of
India & Govt. of Meghalaya from time to time. Any decision regarding opening of University /
permission to stay in the Hostels, will be notified accordingly.

This issues with the approval of the Vice Chancellor.
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Copy to :
1. SPS to Vice Chancellor, NEHU, Shillong, for information.
2. PS to Pro Vice Chancellor, Shillong / Tura, for information.
3. PS to Registrar, for information.
4. DSW, NEHU, Shillong, for information.
5. University Proctor, for information.
6. All Wardens, NEHU, Shillong, for information.
7. Mr. F. Thongni, for uploading the notification in NEHU website.



